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     September 1, 2009
Dear Parents:
We know well what a gift our Maggie Walker Governor’s School is to our children, families, and community. How gratifying it is, then, to see our school recognized again and again, for outstanding attributes and accomplishments, in our districts, across Virginia, and in our nation!  In its list of 15 exceptional public high schools nationwide, Newsweek highlighted Maggie Walker again this year (June 8, 2009), for its special focus in building leadership skills and fostering knowledge of world cultures. 
We understand that such distinction cannot be achieved without our exemplary teachers, administrators, and students who continually strive for educational excellence. We, as parents, can support them by joining the PTSA, sharing our talents, and contributing now to our PTSA’s annual fundraising campaign. While the PTSA’s main function is not raising funds, we cannot provide programs or support without money. Outlined below are some of the many programs and services our MLWGS PTSA provides.
· We organize and host major events such as Fall Festival in October and the Silent Auction in March to raise revenues for school clubs and groups.
· We enhance communications through Connections (hard copy newsletter mailed 3 times a year), Smoke and Scales (weekly online newsletter highlighting school community events and announcements), and the MLWGS Student Directory (we distribute one copy free to every student and offer additional copies in the bookstore for $5). 
· We provide hospitality for the students and teachers throughout the year, beginning with orientation and the first week of school and continuing through graduation activities and a final faculty lunch at the close of the school year.  

· We support our teachers with continuing education grants and fees for special programs and guest speakers.
· We sponsor significant improvements for our school and classrooms. Previous projects have included: digital classroom projector systems, light filtering blinds, and the activities bus. A long term project, in conjunction with the Governor’s School Foundation, the Athletic Department, and the Athletic Boosters, involves the design and construction of the long awaited outdoor concession and restroom facility.
· We host many events including Open Houses, National Honor Society Inductions, Senior Baccalaureate, Graduation Reception, On My Own (a program to help seniors adjust to life beyond Maggie Walker) and other programs and presentations of interest to parents and students.
· We work with the Friends of Virginia Governor’s Schools to support parent-led educational advocacy, and we assist in organizing an annual “Day at the Capital” for parents, students, and friends.
· We host parent “coffees” to promote a warm family atmosphere, enabling parents, administrators, and faculty to meet and mingle with each other.
Please send your contribution today, and know that each family’s participation makes a genuine difference for our school community. Your gift, regardless of size, is greatly appreciated, and I thank you for your generous financial support of our MLWGS PTSA!
Sincerely,
Joan Yates
MLWGS PTSA President 2009-2010 
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Please detach here and return with your contribution 
The Maggie L Walker Governor’s School PTSA 2009-2010 Fundraiser          
· YES, I’ll help the MLW Governor’s School by contributing to the PTSA Annual Fund Raiser. Enclosed is my tax-deductible contribution of:

· $125.00

· $100.00

· $50.00

· $35.00

· Other ____________

Remember, you can double the amount of your contribution if your company offers a matching gift program. 
  STUDENT NAME(S)___________________________________________ GRADE________

  NAME OF DONOR(S)_________________________________________________________
  ADDRESS___________________________________________________________________
  CITY________________________________________   STATE______   ZIP_____________
  PHONE (________) ___________ - ______________
  EMAIL_____________________________________________________________________
Please make checks payable to MLWGS PTSA Fundraiser. Mail your payment to our PTSA treasurer, Carie Kuzemchak, 5704 Shady Mill Way, Glen Allen VA, 23059 
or have your student drop it off in the PTSA box in Room 100, Valenta Williams’ office. 

            Thank you for your support of the “Stroke a Check” Campaign!






